
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

May 

Tues 21st  Music concert 4-5pm 

Fri 24th  FoH Second-hand Uniform Sale 

June 

Tues 4th  Cheltenham Science Festival – KS2 

Art Drawing in Regent Street – R, Y1 & Y2 

Sun 9th  Junior Parkrun, Stonehouse 

Mon 10th  Berkley Castle Trip – R, Y1 & Y2 

Fri 14th  Whole school Photographs 

19th – 21st  Viney Hill Residential – Year 6 

Thurs 27th  French Breakfast – R, Y1 & Y2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

 

 

 

Friday 17th May 

In this week:    

▪ Music Concert 

▪ Pupil Work 

▪ Forest School 

▪ SATs Celebrations 

▪ Renishaw Rally 

 

Lost Items (all labelled):  

Tabby Robins - Ruby Redfort Survival 
Guide & Blazer 

 

 

Stamps! 

Please remember to keep any used 
stamps and post them in the letter box 
on the table in the entrance foyer – 
these will raise vital funds for the Pied 
Piper Appeal. Thank you. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

    

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Pupil Work 

 
A fantastic, and very artistic informative leaflet produced by Lexi Coles in Year 5, well done Lexi! 
             M Boix 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School  
 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 had an amazing day at Forest School last Monday. Exploring, climbing, 
discovering, running and having fun. Building confidence and instilling a love of nature in all of them. 
 

         

 

     

              



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATs 

Well done to our fabulous Year 6 who completed their SATs this week. We are so proud of their positive 
approach, hard work and determination to be the best they can be. They had fun after the last paper yes-
terday enjoying the sunshine and their ice lolly! 

       
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remarkable Rally by Renishaw! 
 
A million thanks to Mrs Bound and Mr Collingwood from Renishaw who came to visit Hopelands 
on Thursday 16th May 2019. They held a whole school assembly, engaging the children with all 
sensational projects that scientists and engineers at Renishaw continue to get involved with. Mrs 
Bound and Mr Collingwood carried out a fantastic science demonstration that explored how mag-
nets interact differently with conductors and insulators, demonstrating 'electromagnetic induc-
tion' as discovered by Faraday. Lucky Year 3 further enjoyed them while learning about magnetic 
fields as they got to make a Magnetic Chaser. 
Thank you for sharing so many practical applications and bringing context to our school! 
                M Boix 
 

              

 



 

 
 

 

 

      

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


